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February 14, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2534:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which we consider a baby step toward creation of
a "State Bank" or other state institution that would apply in Oregon the government's funds available for
investment.
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